
I can confirm that the contractor completed the work on Saturday morning. The 
toilets are fully functional and looking really smart. 
We have some bits and pieces to do ourselves (fitting sundries and a little decorative 
work) but that is due to be completed by Tuesday. 
The committee wish to thank the Council for their donation towards this project and 
patience as it has dragged on a bit. 
We have had numerous problems along the way which have had to be addressed 
and overcome but the end result is fantastic for our Community Football Club and is 
now one the town should be proud of. 
If any Councillors would like to visit and take a look they would be most welcome. 
I have attached a few photos of the completed project. 
 

 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 
 



 


